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For Immediate Release

For additional information:
RAMP Tax applications and training Candiandi Sheshashari
(801) 479-6357

The Weber County Commission has approved all the RAMP tax funding
requirements and criteria. Applications for all RAMP projects can be found by
clicking on the RAMP logo on the Weber County home page:
http://www1.co.weber.ut.us

Weber County’s RAMP board will be offering three question and answer open
houses to assist with the application process. The dates for these trainings are:

February 1, Spm
February 15, 6pm
March 1, noon

All meetings will take place on the 3™ floor in room 312 of the Weber Center
offices located at 2380 Washington Boulevard in downtown Ogden. We will cover
eligibility requirements, funding, timelines, board expectations and any other
questions that come up.

The application deadline for all RAMP projects is March 31%.

Board Chair, Candiandi Sheshashari reports, “We are very proud of the
organizational effort the RAMP board has put into this process and we look forward
to working with everyone in Weber County. We are confident RAMP will leave a
very positive and lasting impact for Weber County in the areas of Recreation, Arts,
Museums and Parks; this is a huge step.”

For additional information, please contact
Mike Caldwell (801) 399-8586
Candiandi Sheshashari (801) 479-6357
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